
CERTIFICATE OF MAILING 
WRITTEN NOTICE TO PROPERTY OWNER(S) 

*Note:  Please attach a copy of the document that was mailed to the property owner(s). 
Email to:  Anthony.Leva@BaltimoreCity.Gov 
 

 

City Council Bill Number:   
 

I HEREBY CERTIFY, under penalty of perjury, that the attached* 
document was mailed to the following: 

 

A. Property Owner: John Lowry 
 

B. Property Address: 3200 Lily Avenue Baltimore MD 21227 
 

or 
 

C. ____     List of Property Owners 
(Place a Check Mark Above & Attach A List of Property Owners with Addresses) 

 

  On the following date:  3.14.25 
 

Mailed By: 

Applicant’s Name: Chase Hoffberger 

Applicant’s Organization:   Hoffberger Strategies LLC 

Applicant’s Title:  applicant 

Applicant’s Address: 225 E Redwood Street Suite 400 G Baltimore Md 21202 

Applicant’s Telephone Number:  512-536-0763 

Applicant or Representative Signature: 
 

chase
Highlight







BALTIMORE CITY COUNCIL 
PUBLIC HEARING ON BILL NO. 25-0023 

 
 
 
 
 
The Economic and Community Development Committee of the Baltimore City Council will conduct a public 
hearing on City Council Bill No. 25-0023 on April 24, 2025, at 10:00 a.m. in the Clarence “Du” Burns Chamber, 
City Hall, 100 N. Holliday Street, 4th Floor, Baltimore, MD 21202. 
 
Information on how the public can participate in the hearing virtually, via Webex, will be 
available at https://baltimore.legistar.com/Calendar.aspx. 
 
Rezoning – 3200 Lily Avenue 
 
FOR the purpose of changing the zoning for the property known as 3200 Lily Avenue (Block 7566, Lot 035), as 
outlined in red on the accompanying plat, from the R-4 Zoning District to the I-1 Zoning District. 
Applicant: For more information, contact the Committee Staff at (410) 396-1091. 
 
NOTE: This bill is subject to amendment by the Baltimore City Council. 
 

RYAN DORSEY 
Chair 




